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As a regular, frequent driver along Hall Blvd along its entire route I am acutely aware 

of how much repair and improvement it needs to best serve its ever increasing traffic 

load. With a transfer of responsibility to a local jurisdiction the highway can receive 

the care and attention it deserves from its users and constituents, rather than lying 

dormant as but one sorry obligation in a morass of the state's backlog of urgent 

transportation projects. Please vote to allow this transfer of our beloved Hall Blvd to 

the City of Tigard. 


